
 

7, route de Boucard – Les Chapotons 
18300 Menetou-Râtel 
Tél. : 02 48 79 43 63 

Courriel : qualite@plastitremp.com 
  

 
 

At Menetou-Ratel, on February 14th, 2024 
 

Subject: Certificate of conformity 

 
Dear Customer, 
Following your request that caught our attention, we are hereby confirming the consideration of the directive 
Reach N°1907/2006 and its current and future implications. 
Our suppliers of raw materials of the parts that we manufacture  is also aware of this directive. 
The raw materials used to manufacture the products that we provide for you, and coming up, does not 
contain any substance listed (in an amount greater than 0.1% by weight) in the latest update (23/01/2024) of 
the candidate list for authorisation (according to Article 59 of the directive Reach) and the list of the Annex 
XVII. 

We also confirm that all of our products are PFAS , PAH, nanoparticles and endocrine disruptors free. 
Furthermore, we confirm you that our products are manufactured in accordance with the European Directive 
2015/863/UE on 31/03/2015 for to the hazardous substances (RoHS 3). 
Our products also comply with the ELV Directive (Article 4(2)(a) (Annex II), Directive 2000/53/EC on End-
of-Life Vehicles). 

We also confirm that our products comply with the POP Regulation (Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 on 
persistent organic pollutants in articles). 
The raw materials used to manufacture the parts that we provide to you, and to come, do not contain any of 
the substances listed in the last update of 11/08/2023 of the California Proposition 65 list. We certify that the 
substances used for the manufacture of our raw materials are present in the TSCA inventory according to the 
publications of the EPA. 
Herewith we confirm that all the products / materials supplied are free of “Conflict Minerals” according to 
the Dodd-Frank Act (Section 1502 ).  

We also certify that we comply with Decree No. 2022-748 of April 29, 2022 (AGEC Law) relating to 
consumer information on the environmental qualities and characteristics of products generating waste: our 
articles do not contain any chemical element considered to be rare earth and do not contain precious metals. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 
Stéphane GAUCHET 

ESQ Manager 
 

 
 

 


